From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Tideline Public House - email from Miles
Date: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 12:31:58 PM

To the Planning Board,
For your information below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Marina Brauch Miles <marina.brauch@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2022 12:03 PM

To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>; Todd Selig
<tselig@ci.durham.nh.us>

Cc: Barrett Miles <barrett.miles@gmail.com>

Subject: Letter in Support of Tideline Public House

Dear Mr. Behrendt and Mr. Selig,

We wanted to express our enthusiastic support for the proposed Tideline
Public House. We are Durham residents with a 9 month old baby and very
excited about the prospect of this gathering place for families. We love to visit
local breweries in the seacoast area and feel that Tideline could be a great
asset to Durham. Currently, we have to travel to other towns/cities to get a
good craft beer or to visit a nice wine shop.

The proposed green space the Tideline Public House is envisioning would
enhance the attractiveness of this area. Right now, it is a heavily asphalted
space. The indoor/outdoor nature of the Public House is also exciting to us.


mailto:mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us
http://www.ci.durham.nh.us/

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Marina and Barrett Miles
9 Mathes Cove Road



